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Please vote YES on SB 1051 -2. Our communities desperately need more housing 

and this bill will help produce more affordable housing. The land use planning system 

is objectively not working to incentivize affordable development. We are in a crisis 

and things need to change. This bill will not cause massive sprawl or cause anything 

negative in real life. Those fears are overblown. This bill will simply help produce 

more housing, which our communities need. Why is that bad? Please make important 

change this Session by supporting SB 1051! 


